
	
IN	PERSON	LOGISTICS	
	
PUBLIC	HEALTH	
	
We	expect,	if	you	are	coming	in	person.	that:	
1)	you	will	have	been	vaccinated	for	covid	according	to	the	advice	of	your	local	
public	health	authority	or	sound	medical	advice	specific	to	you	if		your	own	medical	
condition	warrants	such	advice;	and	that	
2))	you	will	have	followed	any	isolation	advice	that	you	may	have	been	given.	
	
At	this	point,	masking	is	recommended.	
If	that	changes,	I	shall	let	you	know	by	email	and	at	debbiandrews.ca	
	
PARKING	
	
The	parking	lot	at	the	church	is	small	(about	5	spaces),	which	we	shall	reserve	for	
people	with	mobility	issues	who	are	driving	themselves	to	the	church.	
On	street	parking	next	to	our	home	can	usually	fit	at	least	5	cars.	
Please	let	me	know	if	you	need	to	use	one	of	those	spaces	either	at	
the	church	or	by	our	home.	
All	other	people	coming	by	car,	including	those	who	are	dropping	off	people	with	
mobility	issues,	should	plan	to	park	in	the	neighbourhood	and	leave	5-15	minutes	to	
walk	to	the	church	once	parked.	
There	is	usually	plenty	of	free	parking.	
	
ACCESSIBILITY	FOR	PEOPLE	WHO	HAVE	DIFFICULTY	WITH	STAIRS	
	
For	those	parking	at	the	church,	or	dropping	people	off	there,	you	should	be	aware	
that	127	St,	is	one	way	for	cars	going	north.	
	
The	sanctuary	is	on	the	street	side	of	the	church;	the	hall	is	on	the	alley	side.	
The	doors	to	the	sanctuary	and	one	of	the	doors	to	the	hall	are	off	the	parking	lot	
and	at	ground	level.		
The	hall	is	up	a	small	set	of	stairs	and	there	is	a	wheelchair	lift	beside	the	stairs	
Both	rooms	can	accommodate	wheelchairs.	
	
Our	yard,	when	accessed	from	110	Ave.,	is	at	sidewalk/driveway	level	and	the	yard	
is	accessible	for	wheel	chairs	that	can	be	wheeled	over	grass.	
Unfortunately,	accessing	the	interior	of	our	home	requires	being	able	to	go	up	about	
4-5	steps,	and	the	interior	is	not	set	up	for	wheelchair	use.	
	
	 	



ATTENDANCE	BOOK	
	
There	will	be	an	attendance	book	to	sign.	
From	a	few	minutes	before	the	funeral	begins	to	a	few	minutes	after	it	ends,	it	will	
be	at	the	back	of	the	sanctuary		
Otherwise,	while	we	are	at	the	church,	it	will	be	next	to	the	coffee	table	in	the	church	
hall.	
	
The	book	will	be	scanned	and,	along	with	its	online	counterpart,	will	be	posted	to	
debbiandrews.ca	
	
CONSENT	TO	BE	RECORDED	
	
It	is	possible	that	you	may	be	recorded	during	the	funeral	or	celebration.	
We	shall	presume	that	your	attendance	implies	your	consent	to	this.	
Please	let	me	know	if	this	is	a	problem.	
	
		
	
	
	
	


